TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
SPECIAL MEETING
MONDAY, MAY 23rd, 2016

	The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting on Monday, May 23, 2016 in order to award the bid for chlorine for the Town’s Recreation pond.  This special meeting was needed as the chlorine had to be purchased for the pond as soon as possible.

	Roll Call: 	Joseph Norton – present
			Mary Weinberger – present
			Linda Eurich – present
			Mark D’Agostino – present
			Ryan Orton – present
	Also in attendance was Rec. Director Kelly Nielsen.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Two chlorine bids were received: Surpass Chemical and H. Krevit and Co.  Mrs. Nielsen recommended that the Town Board award the bid to H. Krevit.  Upon her recommendation, a motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to approve the bid award to H. Krevit and Co. at $1.25 per gallon.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

	Councilwoman Weinberger asked Mrs. Nielsen when a Rec. inventory could be done.  Discussion followed with Mrs. Nielsen agreeing that one will be completed by June 6th. 

	Supervisor Norton reminded Mrs. Nielsen that purchase orders must be done and no charges were permitted.

	With no other business, a motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to adjourn this Special Meeting at 6:45 PM.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

Submitted by



Ritamary Bell
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